Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents

From:
Barb Hondas, Principal

Date:

September 4th, 2019
Re:

WELCOME BACK !!
Here are a few start -up reminders:

School hours and Bell Schedule:  
 
8:00    Start time






10:10  Recess






11:30  Outdoor Recess







12:00  Indoor Recess







 2.30   Dismissal for all students

No students should arrive before 7:40 am. They will be considered late if they arrive after 8:00 am.  Attendance:  a written excuse is needed for every absence.

Lunch is eaten in the classrooms.  White milk only will be sold for 50c.  Milk cards are available from the office for $10.00.  This provides 20 milk.  Sales will begin this week.  Milk will be available on Thursday.  Hot lunch will start on October 1st.  Menus will be sent home before then.  Pizza cards are available at the office for $15 for 10 slices.  Pizza sales will begin on September 13th.
Lost and Found:  Please label items to identify rightful owners.

Student Data collection forms will be sent home.  Please review and make any changes right on the form and return to the school as early as possible.

Important dates:  

Sat Sept 7th – Home and School Community Fun Fair[image: image1.png]



Wed Sept 11th- Picture Day
Sept 19th Meet the Teacher 6pm – School Gym
Sat Sept 21st - Becca told me to day

Friday Sept 27 – Terry Fox Run 12:30pm


Policy 701

All volunteers working with students are required to complete Policy 701 Training.  Training is available on line at www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca.  Click on District Policies and Regulations and choose Regulation 206.  Proceed through the information and then click on the link http:701.nbed.nb.ca  Please let the office know once you have completed the training.

All students will be taught “I – Care Rules” which are:

1. We listen to each other
2. Hands are for helping, not hurting

3. We use I-Care language

4. We care about each other’s feelings

5. We are responsible for what we say and do

This gives the staff a common language to use with all students throughout the year.

If you have any questions, please give us a call.  You may have to leave a message and someone will return your call.
